
MARIS STELLA HIGH SCHOOL E-OPEN HOUSE 2021 

Friday 14 May 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians of our P6 boys, 

 

Maris Stella High School will be holding a DSA Sharing Webinar for interested boys and their 

parents on Friday 14 May 2021 from 3pm to 5pm.  

 

In the Webinar, Maris Stella High School will be sharing their DSA programme as well as our 

school’s programme to nurture Marists in their secondary years. The school aims to develop all 

Marists holistically through our rigorous and exciting Curricular and Co-curricular Programmes.  

 

This year Maris Stella High School will be offering DSA for the following CCAs: 

 
 

Find out more about the CCAs offered through the webinar. Teachers-in-charge of CCAs that 

offer DSA would also be present to address your queries. 

 

As a SAP school, Maris Stella High School also offers Chinese Language as a DSA talent area, to 

promote a deep understanding and learning of Chinese Language and tradition for students 

who are passionate about Chinese. 

 

Interested student who has a talent in the abovementioned and, is passionate and committed 

to further developing his strengths in this area, can register online at https://go.gov.sg/mshs-

dsa to attend the webinar session to find out more. 

 

We hope the outreach programme will help you and your child to make an informed decision 

of a secondary school that will be of best fit for him. 

 

Thank you.  
 

https://go.gov.sg/mshs-dsa
https://go.gov.sg/mshs-dsa


 


